
 

  

SHIPPING AGENTS’ MEMO  

07-2023 

 

 
Date: 15 June 2023 

Subject: Temporary suspension of Shore Tension Units in Inner Harbour  

This Shipping Agents’ Memo is applicable to all berths on which the Shore Tension Units are deployed 

for vessels during the Shore Tension season (15 May - 15 October) 

Fremantle Ports’ recently experienced a mooring related incident at a container terminal berth that 

involved failure of a mooring bollard. An investigation is currently ongoing along with additional 

assessments. Until completion of further assessments the use of the Shore Tension Units is temporarily 

suspended. All agents will be duly notified when Shore Tension Unit services are resumed. 

 

Any queries regarding the above process must be submitted to the email address: 

harbourmaster@fremantleports.com.au  

 

 

____________________________ 

Capt. Savio Fernandes  

     Harbour Master  
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